
WALPOLE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES OF JANUARY 4, 2018 

A regular meeting of the Walpole Planning Board was held on Thursday, January 4, 2018 in the 

Main Meeting Room at Town Hall.  The following members were present:  John Conroy, 

Chairman; Marc Romeo, Vice Chairman; Katie Turco-Abate, and Joseph Moraski. 

Mr. Conroy opened the meeting at 7:29  p.m.  Said public hearings were going to be continued 

due to blizzard conditions by a process recommended by Town Counsel.  

7:30 p.m. 26 Baker Street Continued Hearing:  Mr. Conroy moved to continue this 

hearing without testimony to January 18, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.  Motion seconded by Ms. Abate and 

voted 4-0-0.  There will be no further notice to parties of interest. 

 

7:35 p.m. Nichols Pond Lane Continued Hearing:  Mr. Conroy moved to continue this 

hearing without testimony to January 18, 2018 at 7:31 p.m. as requested by the applicant’s 

engineer, Robert Truax, in an email dated January 4, 2018.  Motion seconded by Ms. Turco and 

voted 4-0-0.  There will be no further notice to parties of interest. 

 

Mr. Conroy moved to adjourn.  Motion seconded by Mr. Romeo and voted 4-0-0.  The meeting 

adjourned at 7:36 p.m. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

     John Conroy, Chairman    
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